City of Fort Lauderdale s Procurement Services Division
100 N. Andrews Avenue, 619 s Fort Lauderdale; Florida 33301
954-828-5933 Fax 954-828-5576
www.fortlauderdale.gov

June 17, 2020

Allied Universal

Attn: James Palmer
3901 NW 115 Avenue
Miami, FL 33178

SUBJECT: Renewal of Term Contract for Sodium Hypochlorite (Co-Op), ITB 12006-372,
Amendment 2

Dear Mr. Palmer:
The subject Contract will expire on October 2, 2020.

In accordance with the terms and conditions of the subject Contract, the Contract may, by
mutual consent of the parties, be renewed for an additional twelve (12) month period. The City
would like to exercise the right to renew this Contract for an additional year effective October 3,
2020, at the existing terms and conditions. The CPI increase has been reviewed and
approved, Once renewed, the new contract expiration date will be October 2, 2021.

Please indicate your approval of this offer by having an officer of your firm execute the
acceptance portion below and return the original of this letter to Lura Rogers at the address
noted above by June 24, 2020.

Upon execution below by your firm's authorized representative, this Amendment will be your
official notice that the Contract has been extended for one (1) year and no additional
documentation will be required. Please be sure any required Insurance Certificates are up to

date and attached to your response. Please note this 2nd and last renewal option
' ’ T will be with the following 2% CPl increase.

Thank you for your immediate attgntion to this matter. 1/ C"é’éei‘és - ggvg(%ffectlve 1073120

LTL - $0:548 - $0.559
ACCEPTAN

By

fficial Signature
Jim Palver, President/CEO
Name Title
June 17, 2020
Date
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